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‘Do you have any comments on the commission’s consultation paper?’ 

Energy companies are currently using embedded networks as a way to force customers to pay a 

hefty premium on electricity usage/daily charge.  In moving house within the same distributor's 

catchment, I'm currently paying almost double the daily charge for supply, and an additional 12c 

per kilowatt.  It is absolutely a rort!! 

 


